From: Gary Ade <gade@panaschools.com>
Date: Monday, October 31, 2016 at 2:33 PM

To: "Dr. Lett" < <a href="mailto:dlett@panaschools.com">dlett@panaschools.com</a>>, Heather Phillips <a href="mailto:hphillips@panaschools.com">hphillips@panaschools.com</a>>

**Subject:** PJHS Scoreboard

Dr. Lett,

Sports Booster Club is voting this week I believe for new scoreboards for PJHS. Could they pay a portion upfront and then pay the balance over the next two years. PCUSD#8 pay for it and PSB pay 50% now - 25% 11-2017 - 25% 11-2018

Just let me or Heather Phillips know so I can tell them,

Thanks